COPY
Llop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

February 12th 1918,

Desy Bir,

I am in reesipt of your letter of the 30th ultimo
respecting the survey of ths serew shaft and the speecial
survey HNo, 1, of the steamer "GRANJA", and to acouaint you
that the same has been placed befora the Comnmittee for
thelr consideration,

The Committee note that the Comnissac de Transportes
Maritimos have agread to have the above surveys ocarried out
on the occasion of the next dry doekin £ of the vessel at
Lisbon, and, in the oircusstances, the Coumittss have
deferred the consideration of the case for the present,

You will be so zood as to inform the above named firm
accordingly.
1 am, Bear sip,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Georpe Payne, ®sq,,

Lisbon,

oyds Register
Foundation
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